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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CLOSING OF CERTAIN BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION OFFICES 
AND BUILDINGS ON SEPTEMBER 15, 2020, AND SEPTEMBER 16, 2020 

 
The Baldwin County Commission, on September 14, 2020, has authorized the 
closure of all Baldwin County Commission offices and Baldwin County 
Commission owned, leased or controlled facilities on Tuesday, September 15, 
2020, and Wednesday, September 16, 2020, except as set forth below. 

 
The following county facilities will remain open on Tuesday, September 15, 2020, 
and Wednesday, September 16, 2020: 

 
● Baldwin County Regional Juvenile Detention Center 
 
● Baldwin County Corrections Center 
 
● Baldwin County Sheriff’s Office Administrative Offices will be 

closed.  All first responder and corrections operations will operate as 
usual. 

 


